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Federal Circuit Bar Association Honors Omar Khan with Pro
Bono Leadership Award

APRIL 30, 2012

Senior Associate Omar Khan has been selected by the Federal Circuit Bar
Association (FCBA) as the recipient of its 2012 Pro Bono Leadership
Award for his continued support and dedication to the mission of the

Federal Circuit and pro bono services.

Khan was recognized for his astute and strategic counsel provided to the
pro bono program as vice chair of the FCBA’s Pro Bono Committee, active
mentorship to law students, and participation in the FCBA screening
program for appeals filed by veterans seeking pro bono representation. He
is a member of WilmerHale’s Litigation/Controversy Department and
Intellectual Property Litigation and Appellate and Supreme Court Litigation
Groups.

Khan will be presented with the award on Friday, June 22 during a Pro
Bono Advocacy Ceremony at the FCBA’s 2012 Bench & Bar Conference.
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